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Silver Lake Dam Walkway  
Construction Completed  
 
The Silver Lake Dam Walkway is accessible via 
existing gates on either side of the dam, with 8-foot-
tall fencing along the access paths and 4-foot-tall 
fencing along the crest of the dam. Project has been 
completed and the walkway is open to the public. 
 
Ivanhoe Walkway 
Construction:  Spring 2018 – Winter 2019 
 
The Ivanhoe Walkway will have two access points 
from West Silver Lake Drive: 
• Just south of Tesla Avenue 
• North of Hawick Street 
 
Eight-foot-tall fencing installed along the access 
paths and 4-foot-tall fencing installed along the side 
facing the reservoir. Handrails and guard rails need 
to be installed and painted.  Estimated opening is 
early 2019.   
 

Modular Office 
Construction: Fall 2019 –Winter 2020 
 
One 60-by-60-foot modular office will be installed 
just east of Silver Lake, within LADWP property. 
Prior to installation a foundation will be 
constructed and water, power and sewer 
connections will be made. When complete, 25-30 
employees will report to the modular office. 
Parking for both personal and LADWP vehicles 
will be provided at the site.  
 
Master Plan 
Master Planning process led by the Bureau of 
Engineering and funded by LADWP began in 
2018. The Master Plan will include community 
input on the future passive use of Silver Lake 
Reservoir. For more information, visit  
https://eng.lacity.org/slrcmp-home or email  
eng.slrcmp@lacity.org. 

 
 

LADWP is committed to being a good neighbor to the communities we serve. After completion of construction work at 
the Silver Lake Reservoir Complex and after receiving feedback from members of the community in and around the Silver 
Lake area, LADWP has responded to requests from the public with a series of improvements. 
 
In partnership with Councilmembers David Ryu, 4th District, and Mitch O’Farrell, 13th District, LADWP is opening up 
access along the crest of Silver Lake Dam to create a walkway from Silver Lake Boulevard to West Silver Lake Drive, as 
well as opening up access adjacent to Ivanhoe Reservoir as a publicly accessible walkway. LADWP also plans to install a 
modular office unit within the Silver Lake Reservoir Complex to serve as office space for LADWP staff supporting the 
replacement of aging infrastructure and the delivery of large capital improvement projects in order to better serve the 
citizens of Los Angeles. 
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